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Friday 13th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope this newsletter finds you and your families well. 

 

Sports Day Information 

Our PE Coordinators have been busy arranging and organising our Sports Day for this year. Like 

last year, we are starting with a carousel of activities that the children will complete in House Teams 

and parents will accompany their children and their children’s House Team around the carousel. 

Children need to be wearing their school PE kit but can wear their house team coloured top if they 

wish. During the carousel the children will be earning points for their House Team. We will then 

move onto competitive races. This will result in parents watching their child/ren participating in 

more sports throughout the event. If parents would like to bring their own outdoor chairs, you are 

more than welcome – we will be putting out some school benches also.  

 

Sports Day starts at 1:30pm on Wednesday 18th June with refreshments being served by The 

Friends of St Charles from 1pm. Refreshments will continue to be served after the children have 

finished Sports Day, so we do please encourage you to wait until after the races before treating 

your child/ren to hot dogs or ice-creams – as running on a full stomach is not advised! 

 

Sports Day Fundraising 

After Sports Day, The Friends of St Charles will be selling: hot dogs and burgers; a variety of drinks; 

cakes, sweets and ice creams. There will also be a selection of stalls, including Class 1’s toy sale. If 

you would like a stall, please contact the school office or a member of the PTA. 

 

Sports Day Practice 

We will be doing a small Sports Day practice on Monday 16th June, please can children come into 

school in PE kits. 

 

Fingers crossed the weather prediction stays positive – if so, please send your child/ren into school 

with a water bottle, sun hat and suncream (they must be able to apply themselves). 

 

Can I kindly ask that at the end of Sports Day races that the children go back into their classrooms 

and are collected as usual before going to the refreshment tables. This is because keeping all 

children safe and accounted for is of paramount importance.  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Mrs Knight  


